Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 101 Wednesday, February 19, 2014

Report Cards were distributed in Primetime on Thursday, February 6. Students who were absent should see Mrs. Faller in the
main office to get their report cards.

Schedule Change: Marking Period 3 will now end 4/4/14; Marking Period 4 will begin 4/7/14. Primetime will move from
2/25/14 & 2/26/14 to 3/3/14 & 3/4/14. Administration

College Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on their Naviance account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a
class period, please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend. E. Ziegler
2/20 Full Sail University - 9:30a.m. - College/Career Center
2/26 Savannah College of Art and Design - 1:00pm - College/Career Center

After school on Tuesday, February 25th, there will be a “Women in STEM Careers” presentation in the College and Career
Center. A number of female career professionals from a variety of STEM careers will be available to answer questions and speak
about their experience in the field. Please sign up on Naviance or see Mrs. Ziegler in the College/Career Center. E. Ziegler

Military recruiters will be situated at a table outside the cafeteria throughout all lunches on the following dates:
Army - Tuesday, February 25th

Attention 10th, 11th, and 12th grade students: Rotary is sponsoring a Four-Way Test Speech contest with monetary prizes. If
you are a strong writer, present a 5-8 minute speech and have interest in winning up to $1500, please apply! Entry forms can be
found in the Guidance Office all of next week; pick one up today.

All MTPA members willing to help out with publicity crew are asked to report to room 140 from 2:45-4:30 this Thursday.

Students interested in serving on the lighting crew for MTPA's spring musical should see Mr. Wagner or download information
from the website. M. Wagner

Mini-THON registration packets are now available! Stop outside of Room 112, 207, or the Mini-THON wall to pick up a packet.
Please read the packet in its entirety. If you have any questions, direct them to Mr. Sneeringer or Mr. Aiello. All registration
information and donations are due to Mr. Sneeringer or Mr. Aiello by Thursday, February 27. Mini-THON

ACTS FOR FOLLIES... THIS IS IT!!!  Sign up now to perform in follies! Pick up an audition sheet outside room 162 and sign up for a
time slot. Audition days are February 19, 21, 26 and 28 from 2:45 to 5:30 pm in Convocation Hall. E. Rickert

Social media, drugs, terrorism, bullying ... senseless acts consume the world we are living in. What ever happened to just being
kind! Student Awareness is hosting 28 Acts of Kindness every day during the month of February. The definition of kindness is
the quality of being warmhearted, considerate, and humane. Please spread the love this month by following the calendar you
will pass everyday by the cafeteria ramp. Help make our school a safer and kinder place to be! Student Awareness

2/19 Thank a custodian or food service worker

2/20 Ask someone how their day is

2/21 Place an encouraging note on someone’s locker

Attention yearbook staff: There will be a mandatory yearbook meeting held Friday, Feb. 21 at 7:10 AM in Mrs. Daveler's room.
Please plan to attend. Yearbook

Attention all students: Yearbook is looking for your SNOW DAY pictures! Please send us pictures of your exciting snow day
activities-- shoveling, sledding, snow boarding, and more! Please include all student names in your email. Send them to the
following address: davelejo@mtwp.net . We need them in the next two weeks! Yearbook

VARSITY TRACK AND FIELD: There will be an organizational meeting for anyone interested in participating in track and field
tonight, Feb. 19, 2014 at 7:00pm in the high school cafeteria. This meeting is for athletes and parents. The meeting should last
approximately 30 minutes. Please bring a writing utensil. M. Linn

Boys Volleyball will be holding an organizational meeting on Thursday, February 20, after school in the Cafeteria.

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



